Dear Parents and Fifth Grade Students,

Mrs. Cipriano

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to fifth grade. My name is Mrs. Cipriano, and I am your fifth grade teacher. It is hard to believe that September is right around the corner! Soon we will be preparing for a new year of learning and discovery. I thought it might be beneficial for you if I sent home the supply list for our class. 5 composition books-black/white or color marble type, 80-100 pages, (no spirals please) **5 jumbo glue sticks** (send in 3....keep the rest at home until needed) 3 pack of large pink erasers **7** *Bottom* **pocket folders** – (hole punched for 3-ring binder) 1 clear plastic 12 inch ruler-(inches on one side, centimeters on the other) Highlighters (2-3) 2 Boxes of sharpened pencils Colored pencils (basic box is fine) Box of crayons 3 X 5 index card packs – Multi-colored (*hole punched* if possible) Magic markers (8 pack of basic colors is fine) 3-5 Sharpie Extra Fine Point Permanent Black Markers Package of lined 3"x3" Post-It-Notes **Scissors** (labeled with student's name) 1 SOFT pencil case -3 ring hole punched **Agenda** (\$7.00 check made payable to TVCSD) 3 pack of Scotch tape 3 ring vinyl binder (please, no larger than a 1 inch binder, and no trapper keepers as space is limited). Our 5th grade classes will be calling this our *STAR binder. STAR stands for-Students Take Academic Responsibility. This binder will help the students learn to arrange their materials and stay organized throughout the year. The binder will be the place for students to keep and manage their agenda books, lunch menus, calendars, homework, school notices and parent-teacher correspondence. If you would like to donate a box of tissues or wipes that would be greatly appreciated. It would also be helpful if the supplies were labeled with your child's name. Thank you. Sincerely,